Vozda, Joseeh (Cl-StPaul)

From: Voyda, Joseph (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 3:09 PM

To: Hasan Abbas

Subject: RE: Commercial gross lease 1055 4th Street East license application
Hasan,

Re: 1055 4™ Street East DBA: Twins Market and Meat licensee name: Shoroq LLC

This email is to inform you that your time has elapsed to provide a legal signed lease agreement. You had the following
two options below regarding your Cigarette/Tobacco license application referenced above.

1) Complete the enclosed request to withdraw form and return the request via email to joseph.voyda@ci.stpaul.mn.us

NOTE: By selecting this choice DSI will refund 75% of your license application fee.
(or)

2) Do nothing and DSI will forward your application to the City Attorney’s Office for adverse action for application
denial.

During phone conversations you indicated that you may want to withdraw your Cigarette/Tobacco license application. |
instructed you that DSI would need something in writing or that you may submit a request to withdraw form via email
that was sent to you previously. These attempts were ignored and a request to withdraw was not submitted in writing.
DSI will move forward with adverse action for denial with the City Attorney’s Office for your Cigarette/Tobacco license
application that was received on 1/5/2021 with no refund.

Respectfully

Joseph Voyda — Inspector il
A License Investigations & Compliance Checks
LELL] Department of Safety and Inspections (DS5l)

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

SAINT PAUL T7e:651-266-9014 Fax: 651-266-9124

MINNESOTA General Information & Complaints 651-266-8989

From: Vovyda, Joseph (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 4:32 PM

To: Hasan Abbas <hasan.alrubaye84 @gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Commercial gross lease

Hasan,

Complete the attached withdraw form and submit the completed form via email back to me.
Thanks

Joe



